

To: brice gordon[REDACTED]
Cc: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]; Gary
Kerney[REDACTED] Igala Joseph[REDACTED]
From: Gary Kerney
Sent: Thur 9/30/2010 11:45:08 PM
Subject: Re: LSJ: Palms

Jeffrey we need your approval to have trees dug for shipment.

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 30, 2010, at 4:19 PM, "brice gordon" [REDACTED] wrote:

Jeffrey

To use the commander we would use \$16,000 of your credit and have \$30,112 of costs in addition, and have to handle the trees 4 times, weakening the root balls.

Tropical will pick the trees up at the farm and transport to SST for \$27,600, and the trees won't leave the racks til LSJ

NO DECISION we should go with Tropical.

We are in gear for Monday and need your approval.

If you have any questions or need back up please call Gary